
Dear Parents,

Shotbowl is ready for the ‘Back to School’ season and we would like to tell you 
about the key dates to help everything run as smoothly as possible.

CURRENT SERVICE UNTIL SATURDAY 15  th   JULY  
You can order on-line and choose either home delivery (free if you spend over £75) 
or use our in-store Click & Collect service. 

The shop is open for over the counter sales, if you need to try items on you will 
require a sizing appointment which are available to book. At the 30 minute 
appointment uniform can be tried on and you can buy on the day. It is really helpful 
if you can measure your child prior to your appointment – chest/bust, waist and 
inside leg.

FROM TUESDAY 18  th   JULY  
We will revert to on-line sales for Home Delivery or in-store Click & Collect only.
We will not be able to sell school uniform to walk in customers at this time.

Sizing appointments will be available over the whole summer period during which 
you can try on uniform and purchase any items you require.

Appointments need to be pre-booked on our website www.shotbowl.com 
please see the attached instruction sheet.
 
Please book early as demand for appointments will be high – some dates are 
already fully booked.

Also, please be aware that although we normally quote 3-5 working days for 
delivery/  collection   of orders, from 1  1  th   August we   may   extend this up to   10-  14 days,  
so please bear this in mind when planning your purchases   for the start of the new   
term.

We will return to our full shop service from Tuesday 12th September onwards.

We are here to help as much as we can, so please get in touch if you need any 
additional assistance. 
Wishing you a wonderful summer break and great start to the new school year. 

From all of the Shotbowl team.

http://www.shotbowl.com/

